
 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

  

WKS Charity Elf Run 2022  

We are grabbing our elf hats to Get fit and Elfie, on 

Wednesday 21st December 2022   

for WUTH Charity — Arrowe Park & Clatterbridge Hospitals.  

  

West Kirby School and College have our second charity Elf Run on the morning of Wednesday 21st December. 

We welcome pupils to wear their Christmas Jumpers for the event and they can have their own Elf Hat to keep 

and take home.   

Please donate if you wish!  

We understand the impact of the cost of living crisis, and are asking to only donate if you can. We have our 

own JustGiving Elf Run donation page for WUTH Charity (Wirral University Hospital Trust) 

www.justgiving.com/fundraising/westkirbyschoolandcollegeelfrun  

We hope to gather sponsorship to support our local hospitals. We ask to tick the Gift Aid box as it will enable 

WUTH Charity to claim an extra 25% back on eligible donations.  There will also be charity boxes to donate any 

loose change on the day.  

After what the NHS has done over the last few years we are trying to raise funds and awareness for our local 

hospital charity so that they can continue to provide the highest possible experience and care to patients of 

Arrowe Park and Clatterbridge hospitals.  

Thank you for your support; it really is very much appreciated.  

With kind regards  

Mr Rob Musgrave  

PE Lead            

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/westkirbyschoolandcollegeelfrun


 

              The official charity for    

              Arrowe Park & Clatterbridge Hospitals    

  


